From: Carter, Eric M. [mailto:Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 12:14 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Board of Ethics Travel Approval

Good afternoon Steve.  This is my notification of return from Dignitary Protection Training and that I was not offered nor did I received any gifts or honoraria outside of the travel lodging and food expenses.

Thanks again and have a great week ahead. 

